
 
 

Appendix 3 

Hangleton & Knoll Neighbourhood Forum application for re-designation 

 

Analysis of consultation responses 

 

Number of responses received 

Consultation portal 3 

Email 4 

Total 7 

 

Type of respondents 

Individual 2 

Organisation 5 

Total 7 

 

Location of respondents 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you think the “Hangleton & Knoll Neighbourhood Forum” should be approved 

re-designated? 

Option Total % 

Yes 3 43% 

No - 0% 

Don't Know / Not Sure - 0% 

No comment/Raise no objection 4 57% 

Total 7 100% 

 

Is the Forum representative of people who live and work in the area? 

Option Total % 

Yes 3 43% 

No - 0% 

Don't Know / Not Sure - 0% 

No comment/Raise no objection 4 57% 

Total 7 100% 

 

.

Live and/or work in proposed neighbourhood area 3 

Outside proposed neighbourhood area 4 

Total 7 
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Further comments about the proposed re-designation of Hangleton & Knoll Neighbourhood Forum 

Consultee 
ref 

Consultee 
type 

Organisation name 
(if applicable) 

Consultee comments Officer response 

1 Resident n/a The Hangleton & Knoll neighbourhood 
forum should be re-designated as this is 
for the benefit of the community and 
residents. It allows the residents to have 
a say in what is happening and maybe 
proposed for the area. 

Noted 

2 Ward 
councillor 

n/a I am happy to support the proposed re-
designation. 

Noted 

3 Organisation Hove Medical 
Centre 

Our practice has worked closely with the 
HKF for a number of years. The work the 
Forum does on behalf of our patients and 
other patients in the local area is of great 
benefit to the community. 

Noted 

4 Organisation South Downs 
National Park 
Authority 

SDNPA wish to continue to be kept 
informed of the process and consulted 
when statutory stages are reached. 

Highlight paragraph 182 of the National 
Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) 
regarding the setting of the National Park 
in relation to any future decisions that are 
made in the Neighbourhood Plan 
process, i.e “…development within 
(National Park) setting should be 
sensitively located and designed to avoid 
or minimise adverse impacts on the 
designated areas”. 

Noted. BHCC officer response was sent 
to SDNPA confirming that the council will 
ensure they are informed and consulted 
when appropriate during preparation of 
any neighbourhood plan for Hangleton & 
Knoll. 

(SDNPA comments will be shared with 
the Neighbourhood Forum) 

5 Organisation 
(statutory 
consultee) 

National Highways Raise no comments to this proposal. Noted 
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Consultee 
ref 

Consultee 
type 

Organisation name 
(if applicable) 

Consultee comments Officer response 

6 Organisation 
(statutory 
consultee) 

Natural England Do not wish to make comment on the 
suitability of the proposed plan area or 
the proposed neighbourhood planning 
body. 

(Letter and annex provided further detail 
on information sources which the 
neighbourhood forum may wish to use in 
developing a plan and to highlight some 
of the potential environmental risks and 
opportunities that neighbourhood plans 
may present.) 

Noted  

(Further information provided by Natural 
England will be forwarded to the 
Neighbourhood Forum) 

7 Organisation 
(statutory 
consultee) 

Historic England Within the areas of interest to Historic 
England, we see no reason to object to 
the re-designation of this area. 

Noted 
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